
 

 

Wakefield School District’s 
Back to School Backpack and 

BBQ Event 

Wednesday, August 27, 2025 

5:00pm - 7:00pm 

Paul School  

We are proud to provide a free BBQ Dinner and backpacks to Wakefield 
School District students and families, while supplies last.   It's a great 
chance to meet staff, ask questions, and kick off the school year in a fun 
and welcoming way. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Joining us  

● First Student Transportation Department 
● PTA 

 

Learn about  
➔ Signing into Alma 
➔ Free and Reduced Lunch 
➔ The First Few Days of 

School 
➔ Bring your Questions 

 
             

We are looking to expand: 
 

If you belong to an organization that can benefit/support our students and/or 
families and would like a space at our event, please call SAU 101 at 
603.871.8502. 
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